Black, Shannon

From: Tech Forum <techforum@bpa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, 12 May, 2021 3:30 PM

To: Tech Forum

Subject: Completion of Retirement of North of John Day (NOJD) ATC Path

Bonneville Power Administration

Requested Action: Information Only

Subject Description:

Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) Transmission Services has retired NOJD as an ATC Path in
both the long-term and short-term markets as of 11:00 am Wednesday, May 12th, 2021.

The following documents have been updated to reflect this change which are available on BPA’s
ATC Methodology page:

e ATC Implementation Document (v63)
e Map of Long-term Constraints
e Map of Short-term Constraints

Additionally, all inventory tools posted to BPA’s Transmission Availability web site will be updated
by COB today (Wednesday, May 12). If you have any questions or concerns about this change,
please send an email to techforum@bpa.gov or contact your Account Executive.

To submit comments and questions or unsubscribe, email to techforum@bpa.gov. Click here to subscribe

For the most up-to-date calendar of events, please visit the BPA Event Calendar.




